
Union calls for better working conditions to 
tackle labour shortage

 Austria 

The vida public services trade union has called for better employment and working 
conditions in the care sector to tackle labour shortages. It highlights the problems of 
long hours, changing shift patterns and low pay that are making it difficult to 
recruit. The union has called for improved funding for the sector in contrast to 
employer organisations who have called for care professions to be included in the 
skilled worker regulations that control which categories of non-EU workers can enter 
the country.
Read more at > vida (DE)
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